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Laura Showalter <lshowalter@central9.k12.in.us>

Fwd: Brake lathe donation
1 message

William Kovach <wkovach@central9.k12.in.us> Wed, Jun 24, 2020 at 3:44 PM
To: John Showalter <jshowalter@central9.k12.in.us>, Laura Showalter <lshowalter@central9.k12.in.us>

If we are going to donate this lathe we need to get it on the board agenda for July.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Andrice Tucker <atucker@central9.k12.in.us>
Date: Wed, Jun 3, 2020 at 9:14 AM
Subject: Brake lathe donation
To: John Showalter <jshowalter@central9.k12.in.us>, William Kovach <wkovach@central9.k12.in.us>

Good morning!! I wanted to let you know that we would like to donated 1 of our old brake lathes to another school. This
school is The Excel Center University Heights: https://excelcenter.org/ They are a public charter school (free to students)
and they have added an ASE automotive course to their curriculum. If this donation is approved, they will set up to pick
them up sometime throughout the summer. 
Let me know if this donation is possible. Thank you!!! 

-- 
Dr. William E. Kovach
Executive Director

Central Nine Career Center
1999 US 31 South
Greenwood, IN 46143
317.888.4401  ext. 244
wkovach@central9.k12.in.us
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